
 
 
 
 
 
February 4, 2025 
 
RE:  SB 2331  
 
Dear Senate State and Local Government Committee, 
 
I am in favor of providing federal protection for the Theodore Roosevelt National Park 
(TRNP) wild horses. They are a living historical remnant of true American freedom and 
draw thousands of people to the TRNP every year. Federal protection is a necessity to 
ensure that these living symbols of our country’s resilience and strength do not become 
another sad, tragic footnote to our history. 
 
Passing SB 2331 and providing a working group that will review the situation in the 
park, provide a report of their findings, and set an appropriation will be a huge step to 
further the protection of these iconic pieces of North Dakota and American history 
 
Thank you for your consideration and please vote to protect and preserve this iconic 
herd and pass SB 2331.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Elizabeth Longman 
Tucson, Arizona 


